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Title 1 Program
To: All CFCI Families in Schools that Receive Title | Funding
Subject: Notification to Parents of Teacher Qualifications

The Federal Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) requires school districts that
receive federal Title | funding to notify parents of their right to know the professional
qualifications of the classroom teachers who instruct their child. As a recipient of these funds,
Cape Fear Center for Inquiry will provide you with this information in a timely manner if you
request it. Specifically, you have the right to request the following information about each of your
child's classroom teachers:

e Whether the teacher has met state qualificationé and licensing criteria for the grade levels
and subject area in which the teacher provides instruction.

o Whether the teacher is teaching under the emergency or provisional status because of special
circumstances.

e The teacher's college major, whether the teacher has any advanced degrees, and the field of
discipline of the certification or degree.

e Whether teaching assistants provide services to your child and, if so, their qualifications.

Cape Fear Center for Inquiry is committed to providing quality instruction for all students and
does so by employing the most qualified individuals to teach and support each student in the
classroom. If you would like to receive any of the information listed above for your child's
teacher, please contact the front office at: 910-362-0000 or office@cfci.net

Sincerely,

T

Mia Green
Executive Director
Cape Fear Center for Inquiry



